
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
December 29, 2015 
 
 
The Honorable Larry Bryant 
Mayor, City of Forrest City 
303 North Rosser 
Forrest City, AR 72336 
 
 
RE: NPDES Permit Number AR0020087, AFIN 62-00070 

Effulent Violation Warning 
 
Dear Mayor Bryant: 
 
A review of the above referenced facility reveals that there have been 4 effluent 
violations through December 29, 2015. Attached is a list of the effluent violations for 
your review.   
 
Failure to remain in compliance with the effluent limitations set forth in your permit 
violates Part I, Section A of your permit and may result in formal enforcement action that 
will include the assessment of a civil penalty. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions, feel free to 
contact me at 501-682-0664 or you may e-mail me at pemberton@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

Layne Pemberton 
Enforcement Analyst 
NPDES Enforcement Section 


